
Congress: Reauthorize the National
Flood Insurance Program (NFIP)

The National Flood Insurance Program (NFIP), which covers 21,000 communities and 5.6 million 
property owners, is set to expire on May 31, 2012. Reforming this program through reauthorization 
would strengthen properties against floods and allow pending home sales to continue.
Floods are not just a coastal issue. Flood disasters have been declared in every state - along 
rivers, where snow melted or rain fell.
 
By continuing to ensure access to affordable flood insurance, Congress can provide certainty for 
the housing market and strengthen our economic recovery. 

Reauthorize the Flood Insurance Program now before it expires on May 31, 2012.
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